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124 Camden Road 13/11/2017  16:44:442017/5197/P COMMNT Kevin Dear Alyce Keen,

the propsed planning permition for change of use from A1 to A3 is located next to a 

cafe/restaurant and next door to that another food shop so there are food shops 

consecutively next to one another.  Across the road is another cafe/restaurant.  In fact 

between Royal College Street and St Pancras Way on Camden Road there are in total 22 

shops and from those 22 shops, already 8 of them are food shops and most of these shops 

are struggling, so I do not see how the addition of another food shop will improve the 

matter. Further to this, the proposed opening and closing times are from 7am to 11pm 

which would not be healthy for the immediate area as this is an environmentally protected 

area and is also mainy residential.  It would be grately appreciated if you could consider all 

of this when you are making your decision.

Kind regards,

Kevin
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